
 

 

Celebrate the holiday season 

with the RRCA! 

 

River Raisin Ballet presents 

The Nutcracker 

November 30 at 7:00 

December 1 at 2:00 & 7:00  

December 2 at 3:00 

 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

November News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

• A costume deposit of $30 per costume is due on 

November 19th. The fee does not apply for the 

Cecchetti syllabus or conditioning classes. Your 

child will be measured for costumes this month. 

A costume will not be ordered unless the deposit 

has been submitted. 

 

• In observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday, there 

will be no classes on Thursday, November 22nd.  

 

• Because of Nutcracker stage rehearsals, no 

classes will be held Monday, November 26th 

through Friday, November 30th. This is a planned 

missed week and not a part of the 32 week 

calendar season. 

 

• Classes will resume on Monday, December 3rd 

and continue through Thursday, December 20th.  

 

• Just a reminder that we do not follow the Monroe 

Public school system for our snow day closings. 

Class cancellations due to inclement weather will 

be sent through text and email through the 

Remind system. If you have not signed up yet, 

please do so at www.remind.com, using the code 

@riverra. You can also check the website: 

www.riveraisincentre.org 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank You to Ms. Amber Wisniewski for 

the Nutcracker t- shirt design!
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